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12th October 2021 
 

NAPLAN Results 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Year 3 and Year 5 NAPLAN results have arrived at our school this week. As all students 
will return to school by Monday 25th October, there is not much point in mailing these out to 
families, especially with the current delays in mail deliveries due to Covid. 
 
Results will be sent home with your child in Week 4 in a sealed envelope. 
If you have any questions about your child’s NAPLAN results please contact their teacher. It is 
a good idea to keep the results in a safe place, as many High Schools are now asking for 
NAPLAN results at the time of enrolment. 
 
If you require any further information please contact the school office on 95673501. 
 
Mr McCardell 
 


